
NOTICE OF CHANGES TO THE TOWN BOARD’S MEETING SCHEDULE 

 

The Cramerton Board of Commissioners has revised its upcoming meeting 

schedule.  The meeting scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on Thursday February 1st has 

been cancelled.  The rescheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 30th, 

at 7:00 p.m. 

Wilene Cunningham 

Town Clerk 

704-824-4337 

 

 


